
 

 

 

ATTN: Parents/Guardians of Royse City ISD Students 
 

Due to the growth of our district the RCISD Transportation Department has moved ALL students 

from their previous VERANDAH bus routes used in the 2016-2017 School Year and has 

assigned one single bus to transport Verandah students. 

 

The new route for Verandah is the MOOSE BUS #146. The new route pick up/drop times and 

bus stop locations will be available on our WebQuery (Under the FIND YOUR BUS link 

located on our Transportation Web Page) by 8:00 AM tomorrow morning. 

 

 
 

 

Here is a direct link to the 

WebQuery: https://ewa.edulogweb.com/roysetx1web/webquery/WebQueryRequestController 

 

Please feel free to contact Jennifer Nail  at 972.636.9732 or email jennifer.nail@rcisd should you 

have any additional questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jennifer Nail 

 

__________________________ 

 
Mrs. Jennifer Nail 
Route Coordinator 
Royse City ISD 
P.O. Box  479 
Royse City, TX 75189 
972-636-9732  Ext. 1100 
972-977-5747  Cell 
jennifer.nail@rcisd.org  
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